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Dear Families, 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  It is lovely to see so 

many children enjoying the school again and classes 

(bubbles) operating as normally as possible. 

 

Data Collection 

Usually at this time of the school year, we would be 

checking that we have all of your up to date contact 

details and details for your child.  We would normally ask 

you to update the Data Collection Sheets at Parents 

Evenings.  As Parents Evenings are going to be conducted 

remotely this year, please could you check that, you have 

informed the school about any changes to personal 

circumstances.  This is also important in case of any future 

need for track and trace.  Please eSchool message Miss 

Agg by Friday 25th September with any new information, 

paying particular attention to: 

Contact address, phone numbers (home and mobile), 

change of Doctors surgery and any new allergies or 

medical conditions for your child. 

 

Social distancing 

Please could we remind you and request that you adhere 

to social distancing whilst on the school site.  We would also 

appreciate that you leave a clear exit channel for children 

to exit the playground with their parents and not to obstruct 

gates.  We appreciate that drop off and collection times 

are very busy but at the same time, we have a responsibility 

to keep children and staff safe from infection.  Many thanks. 

 

School Photos 

Due to the current situation and the school’s risk assessment 

requirements, we will only be providing individual photos of 

children in October.  We apologise that we will not be able 

to provide the usual service with sibling/family photos this 

year. 

 

Rags 2 Riches 

Thank you to Mrs Bent, who has arranged for the next Rags 

to Riches collection to be from her home.  Please drop bags 

off at her house or you can leave them in the back car park 

at school.  Mrs Bent will check daily for new bags up until 

the collection date: Wednesday 23rd September 2020. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Well done to Poppy and Georgia from Class 4 who held a 

coffee morning to raise funds for Macmillan.  They raised an 

amazing £1057.58! 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 
 

Diary Dates 
 

October 

8th  Individual School Photos 

(a.m) 

12th Flu Immunisations YR-Y6 

22nd Last Day – Term 1 – 

Superhero non-school 

uniform 

23rd  INSET DAY 

 

November 

2nd Start of Term 2 
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